IASSW- Social Dialogue Magazine: Call for abstract
Dear Colleagues,
The next edition of social dialogue will be focused on “social work without borders”

What this might mean is open for your interpretation but Prof. Carolyn Noble, Editor, Social
Dialogue have summarised is as follows as question:

"How can social work be framed within an international context and without borders that is, if
the profession looked beyond its past and current careerist trappings,

current international context and national professional discourse and concerns, what would it
look like (professionally, ideologically and in practice and research).

We are looking for contributions, from all regions of the world, in which you share your
experiences of practice examples of working without borders or research summary or other
relevant student projects or material you would like to be considered for this edition.

Please note that abstract must be of 300 words. Once abstract is approved notification will be
send via email. The full article will be of 2000 words.

Last date of submission of abstract is June 13, 2015.

This edition will be published in Tulv so if vou are interested please send abstract to Prof.
Carolyn Noble, Editor, Social Dialogue at Carolyn.Noble@vu.edu.au

We would be grateful if you would forward this to others who might be interested.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Prof. Carolyn Noble,
Editor, Social Dialogue

Carolyn.Noble@vu.edu.au




